
Art Committee Report 2019

The Art Committee continues in its effort to enhance the interior appeal of 
our building by displaying art work.

This past year we exhibited the works of four different artists, three months 
at a time for each one.

To date we have needed no monetary resources from the UUC to carry out 
our vision.

Our goal for 2019/2020 is to continue displaying art work.

Respectfully submitted,

Sally Mook, chairperson
Carl Pfeiffer
Dean Mook


